
Addendum to Request for Proposals (RFP 25-01) 

 As provided in RFP 25-01, Section 2: Conditions, the San Isidro Independent School District 
(“SIISD”) reserves the right to issue any such clarifications, modifications, and/or amendments to 
the solicitation as it deems appropriate.  Pursuant to the terms of this Section, SIISD hereby provides 
notice that it is extending the deadline for which to submit proposals in response to RFP 25-01 for a 
period of two (2) weeks.  

Interested parties shall have until Thursday, June 5, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. to submit their 
proposals either by mail or in-person to the following: 

San Isidro Independent School District 
Attn: Superintendent Elsa Villerreal-Morris 
5175 FM 1017 
San Isidro, TX 78588  
 

 In the event clarification or additional information is needed, please contact Ms. Morris at 
elsa.morris@sanisidroisd.org by Thursday, June 5, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 
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